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Media Advisory 
 
Wednesday, 12 June 2024 
 
 
MEC SIPHO HLOMUKA TO HANDOVER MULTI- MILLION RANDS CONTRACTOR FOR THE 
RESEALING OF MAIN ROAD P35-1 BETWEEN DUNDEE AND DANNHAUSER MUNICIPALITY. 
  
 
KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Sipho Hlomuka, will on 
(Thursday, 13 June 2024), hand out a multi-million-rand contract for the resealing of P35-1 between 
Dundee and Dannhauser Local Municipality. 
  
As part of efforts to enhance the road networks in the province, the reseal of P35-1 aims to improve 
connectivity and mobility for communities by providing safe all-weather access to facilities within 
Dundee, Hattingspruit and Dannhauser area within the Ingwe Traditional Council. 
  
The reseal of Road P35-1 entails the repair of base and surface defects and the reseal of the entire 
road using a double seal, estimated to cost over R67 million including design and supervision. The 
project will also create job opportunities for local workers and emerging contractors. 
  
  
Details of the event: 
Contractor Handover for P35-1 
Date: Thursday,13 June 2024 
Time: 12h00 
Venue: Dannhauser Community Hall, Ward 02, Dannhauser Local Municipality 
  
Ends/ 
 


